Community Council Minutes

9-27-12

Attending:

Kim Conant-1* year

Annalise Eccles-2™ year

Aaron Raymond-1° year

Gary Gibb-Principal

Charlotte Hutchinson-teacher 1% year
Brooke Richards-1* year

Maureen deWet-teacher-2"™ year
Emily Larson-2"" year

Training Overview:

Next Tuesday, October 2, there will be a training meeting at the district for the Chairman and Mr. Gibb
to attend.

Website-schoollandtrust.org has the information on what the Community Council does. There are two
videos to watch for training and explanation of what School Land Trust is about. Each member will
watch those videos on their own.

Within the first six weeks of school the names of council members and the meeting schedule will be
published for patrons.

The Stakeholders report to parents will be ready on November 15 due to the new laws.

A checklist of responsibilities and how the council works was reviewed.

The law changed this year requiring that there be two more patrons than school personnel represented
on the council.

Mr. Gibb presented a power point presentation on the purposes of the Community Council.

New requirements state the council must adopt rules of order to conduct meetings.

This is about students and school improvements.

Chair and Co-Chair responsibilities were reviewed. Co-Chair should be one parent rep and one school
rep. The motion was to have Co-Chair for this year.

Aaron Raymond nominated Mrs. deWet as the teacher Co-Chair. Annalise Eccles seconded it, Mrs.
deWet accepted the nomination.

Mr. Gibb nominated Emily Larson as the parent Co-Chair. Mrs. Hutchinson seconded it, and Emily
accepted the nomination.

The voting was unanimous —Emily Larson and Mrs. deWet will Co-Chair the Community council this year.

Community Council meetings will be held on the third Thursday at 10 a.m. The next meeting will be on
October 17 at 2 p.m. This will be a joint PTA/SCC meeting with a presentation from the ASD Cabinet
with a board member invited to attend. The meeting schedule will be published on the school website.
Council members are encouraged to come observe collaboration meeting with the teachers on
Mondays.

This year’s budget was reviewed.

Data Review



The mission of Legacy is :Everybody Learns Everyday”. The goals and results of the data were reviewed.
The Council reviewed ASD’s mission statement , goals and areas of focus.

Safe Routes were discussed. Annalise will follow up with Highland city about visibility issues at the 4-
way stop.Mr. Gibb went to a Highland city meeting where safety was discussed-possible crossing guard
there.

Visibility around the recycle bin was discussed. Mr. Gibb will follow up there.

There is a need to again educate the students about safety.



